



EARL REED SILVERS

ALUMNI HOUSE

NEW BRUNSWICK, N. J.

1 FERRY 10 15% -311TH TALE CAMP DIX.

311 Jan 20 Mr El Silvers: Dear Sir: -Have received your many and welcomed letters of college news, which I certainly do appreciate. James M. Coleman has been transferred to Co F. 1st New Hampshire hofy Camp Greene Nor the Carolina where he is a corporal.

With best wishes for a prosperous new Sgt. Geo Herry

January 22nd. 1918.

Sergeant George H. Perry.

Company B.

311th U. S. Infantry,

Camp Dix, N.J.

Dear Perry:-

and for your note concerning Chippie Coleman. I have been trying frequently to get in touch with him but have not been able to draw any response so far, and I doubly appreciate your thought in sending me his change of address. I am glad, too, to know that you have been made a Sergeant and I hope that you will continue to keep in touch with me.

With all good wishes.

Very sincerely yours,

uprel 25/18 COMPANY B Apr E. Selvers: Dear Ser: -Having been in the service for the part seven months, does it prevent me from pulling en an application for the fourth Officer's fraining Camp Worth the College? Mothing has been done here about a Oregimental quota being sent to the Camp. I could accompany my application with a recommendation from the Company Commander. 1918 - grad.

April 29, 1918.

Sergeant George H. Perry, Co. B, 311th Infantry, Camp Dix, N.J.

My dear Mr. Perry; -

According to instructions from Washington, you are not eligible for appointment to the Fourth Officers' Training Camp in the Rutgers quota. Candidates must either be graduates of the college, or undergraduates who are, or have been, members of the Reserve Officers' Training Corps and who have completed one year of the advanced course at the college; i.e., Junior or benier drill.

However, a last minute change may made. It would not do any harm if you were to send a letter of application to Dr. Demarest. A physician's certificate, and at least one letter of recommendation should accompany your letter. You will have to hustle to get them in, as they should reach us on May 1st.

Good luck to you.

Cordially yours,

May 29. X8 On board Ship Somewhere on the 9 thang Dear Hy Silvers .. Just a few lines a notify you of my change in address for it is now Sel. Geoff territ Day A. T. Taken York. and if Lever get to taris while I will register at the chil Your prompt reply to my letter in regard to the ful a Officers Training Camp but as you said Divas not eligible . Hed not go further with it. Highing you the best of health and luck Iremain Te Herry

OPENED BY

YMCA

"With the Colors" Ap Earl of Silvers

Hew Brunswich To Putgers College Hew Jersey 15 Autgers College H.S. J.

3498

June 22,

Sergt. George H. Perry,
Company B, 311th Infantry,
American Expeditionary Forces,
via New York, N. Y.

My dear Mr. Perry:

I thank you for writing your letter of May 29th giving me your change in eddress. It has been hard to keep in touch with you men in Camp Dix and your letter was a very helpful one. I am sorry about the Fourth Officers' Training Camp, but hope that things will go along smidthly for you.

Most cordially yours,

ERS/W

Cfing # 1.8 In france Mr E. Khloes: Dear Sir: The 19th of 22 who from and was indeed glad to learn that the letters are to be continued during the summer again I have to trouble you with a charge in address, for Lam nou School in France. My address. Grony Candidato School AFF While invoute to the school I had the pleasure of being in Saris, where I took

The opportunity of registering at the Opmerican Univ. Eficion. I haven't got any souvenir, to send at bresents but In regard to a preture & have just written my Tolks to send you fre. The last I heard from IM Coleman he was with B.F. 1st Grung Hag Pegt. via Histing The College and Alex York. yourself the best of success Xremain. Simerily The Hilberry PS Thile taking a stroll in a mear-by town this afternoon I had the pleasure of meeting 2. ml St. Bowley. St. S.

August 23,1918

Sergt. George H. Perry,
A.P.O. 714
Army Candidate School, A.E.F.

Dear Mr.Perry:

Thank you for your letter of August 4.

It is always good to have word from our men in

France and I appreciate your good thought in writing.

I wish you all success in your training on the other side.

Cordially yours,

智